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PRESS SERVICE STATEMENT

OAO LUKOIL Press Service brings it to the attention of all interested parties that a
counterfeit website at http://www.lukoil-online.com operates on the world wide
web. It has no relation to OAO LUKOIL whatsoever.

The Press Service also reports that this counterfeit website contains the following e-
mail address info@lukoil-online.com , which doesn’t belong to OAO LUKOIL
either.

In this regard, the Press Service announces that OAO LUKOIL is in no way
responsible for the contents of this website or for any messages sent from the
above-indicated e-mail or from humanresources@lukoil-online.com .
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